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Representative Hinson Partners with Farm Share for Drive-
Through Food Distribution in Ocala

 
Ocala, Fla. – On December 9, 2022, Representative Yvonne Hayes Hinson
(D-Gainesville) will be hosting a Farm Share event in partnership with
Representative Joe Harding (R-Ocala), Ocala City Councilman Ire Bethea,
and the College of Central Florida.
 
The event will take place at the College of Central Florida and will start at 8:00 A.M.
and continue until the food is gone. Food is first come, first served. Farm Share is an
equal opportunity provider.
 
WHAT:         Farm Share Drive-Through Distribution
 
WHEN:        Friday, December 9th, 2022
                        8 A.M.
 
WHERE:     College of Central Florida
                        3001 SW College Road
                        Ocala, FL 34474
 
Dr. James Henningsen- President- College of Central Florida:
“The College of Central Florida is truly honored to partner with Representative
Hinson, Representative Harding, and Councilman Bethea on Farm Share. This special
cause will put food on the table for hundreds of families this holiday season.”
 
State Representative Joe Harding:
"There are so many Florida families in desperate need of fresh, nutritious foods," said
Rep. Harding. "I look forward to serving the community by partnering with Farm
Share, Representative Hinson and the College of Central Florida to host this event."
 
State Representative Yvonne Hayes Hinson:
“I am grateful to partner with Farm Share and other community leaders to host this
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Farm Share distribution. Good, nutritional food is a necessity and should be
accessible to all. I hope this giveaway will provide some relief to our Marion County
residents who need it most.”
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